TIMES

ARE

CHANGING

As of July 1, 2017

The Coventry Senior Center and Department of Human Services will change it's name to

The Coventry Community Resource Center

Our newsletter "The Golden Perspective" will be "The Community Perspective"

You can view our monthly newsletter online at The Town of Coventry website at www.coventryri.org

We will offer the same services to all Coventry residents and welcome any ideas or suggestions for other programs

Like us on facebook-Coventry Community Resource Center

We remain at the same location on 50 Wood Street.

Be on the lookout for our new building project!

Please Bookmark (add to Favorites)
Www.coventryri.org to access even more
Information about the Town of Coventry